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Cold temps bring changes to                                                        
De Pere’s Holiday Lights Display schedule 

De Pere – Due to anticipated cold temperatures, the walking tour portion of the Voyageur Park Holiday 
Lights Display, originally set for Tuesday, Dec. 12, has been rescheduled to Tuesday, Dec. 19. Visitors on this 
new date can still enjoy the same festive experience, featuring Santa visits, hot cocoa, and more at the 
Nelson Family Pavilion. 

Please note that the lights will not be lit, and no events will occur on Dec. 12. 

The drive-thru portion of this cherished holiday tradition remains unchanged and will continue as planned 
on the following dates: Dec. 13-15 and Dec. 20-24, from 5-9 pm.  

Mayor James Boyd will be present on Friday, Dec. 13 to do a ceremonial turning on of the lights.  

De Pere staff appreciate the community’s understanding and look forward to celebrating with everyone on 
these updated dates. 

This event is proudly hosted by De Pere Parks, Recreation & Forestry, with lead sponsorship from Fox 
Communities Credit Union. 

For more information about the Holiday Lights Display, visit: 
https://www.deperewi.gov/topic/index.php?topicid=556&structureid=14 
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